

01 November 2018

Supporter number: B173508

Dear Christine,

Thank you so much for your incredible donation of £2,851.91. Your support will help Sparks to discover new treatments and cures for children with complex and rare conditions, throughout the UK. Please pass on our sincere thanks to everyone at ESSA who were involved in the Charity Golf Day.

For many seriously ill children, research is their only hope. We fund research that will have the greatest impact in diagnosing, treating and curing childhood conditions, which affect children during pregnancy or childhood.

Since 1991, Sparks has funded more than 285 ground-breaking research projects in over 90 hospitals, universities and research institutions in the UK. Sparks aims to enable breakthroughs in children's medicine, from discovery through to treatments and cures.

Children's futures are at the heart of our cause. Paediatric research is severely underfunded, receiving only five per cent of public and charitable research funding in the UK each year, so your support is incredibly important.

Please do keep in touch and let us know about any fundraising activities we can support you with in the future. You can contact the fundraising team on **fundraising@sparks.org.uk** or **020 7091 7750**, and you can find out more the exciting research projects you are helping to fund at **sparks.org.uk/research**.

On behalf of everyone at Sparks, thank you again.

Yours sincerely,

**Community Events** 

